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June 21, 2022

Dear Students,

Educational Support Division

Notice Regarding the Wearing of Masks during Educational Activities

Ehime University basically requires students to wear masks as an important measure to prevent
infection, but the risk of heat stroke may increase especially with the rise in temperature and
humidity. Based on this, we would like to inform you of our policy on the wearing of masks during
classes and other educational activities as follows

#Outdoor activities

Masks may be removed when a distance of at least 2 meters can be maintained, and even
when a distance cannot be maintained, masks may be removed when conversation is rarely
conducted.

#Indoor activities
Masks may be removed when a distance of at least 2 meters can be maintained and when
conversation is rarely conducted.

#Activities involving physical exercise

It is recommended to remove the mask when physical activity is involved in class, regardless of
whether it is indoors or outdoors.
However, when using common areas such as changing rooms, masks should be worn.

Notwithstanding the above, please follow any necessary instructions given by the instructor in

charge etc. In addition, please take precautions against heat stroke by drinking plenty of water,
etc. If you feel even the slightest bit unwell, please do not hesitate to report it to your instructor

immediately.



